
June 19, 2014 

CITY OF BLYTHE 
235 North Broadway I Blythe, California 92225 

Phone (760) 922-6161 I Fax (760) 922-4938 

Mark Cope, Presiding Judge 
Riverside Superior court 
4050 Main Street 
Riverside, CA. 92501 

Dear Judge Cope, 

FILE 

The following is The City of Blythe's response to the Grand Jury's findings and 
recommendations issued on March 25, 2014. Pursuant to Penal Code Section 933, our 
response is being provided within the ninety day requirement. 

Response to Finding Number 1 

The City of Blythe agrees with this finding. 

Response to Recommendation Number 1 

The recommendation has not been implemented, but will be implemented in the future. 
The training is anticipated in January annually. 

Response to Finding Number 2 

The City of Blythe agrees with this finding. 

Response to Recommendation Number 2 

The recommendation has not been implemented, but will be implemented in the future. 
The training is anticipated to be as part of new hire training and an annual refresher 
during all staff meetings. 



Response to Finding Number 3 

The City of Blythe agrees with this finding. 

Response to Recommendation Number 3 

The recommendation has not been implemented, but will be implemented in the future. 
The manual is anticipated to be complete by the end of the calendar year 2014. 

Response to Finding Number 4 

The City of Blythe agrees with this finding. 

Response to Recommendation Number 4 

The recommendation has been implemented. The City Manager, City Attorney and 
Council understand and enforce the Brown Act. 

J. Luckino 
City Manager 
City of Blythe 

Cc: Riverside County Grand Jury 
Riverside County Clerk-Recorder 


